
Date: 30/09/2025  

 

SPECIAL NOTIFICATION 

Extension of date of submission of proposals under Call for First in the World 
Challenge (FIWC)-2025, under Extramural Research Program  

In view of requests received to extend the date of submission for proposals under 
‘Call for First in the World Challenge (FIWC)-2025, under Extramural Research 
Program’, released on 25/07/2025; the Competent Authority of ICMR has extended 
the final submission date as 5th Oct’2025, 23:59 Hrs.  

Kindly visit our official website for updates. (https://epms.icmr.org.in/). 


